
 
 

 

 

 

 

30-11-2022 

Reminder - Payment of School Fee 

Dear Parent, 

Thank you for choosing New Indian Model School, Dubai for the academic journey towards educational 

excellence of your ward. 

You are requested to pay the Outstanding School Fee for the academic year 2022-23. Anticipating your 

wholehearted support and co-operation. 

Parents are requested to pay the school fee through the school fee counter or using the SKIPLY APP 

which is an online payment app by RAK Bank. Please use the following link to download the App. 

 

Android 

https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=ae.skiply.rakbank&hl=en 

iOS 

https://apps.apple.com/ae/app/skiply/id1477629342 
 

Kindly ignore this message if the Fee is already paid. 

Warm regards, 

 
 
 
Stephen DaCosta 
Principal 
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